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DEPENDENCY CORRECTION (FADEPO) 

 
The Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) or the Renewal FAFSA you 
completed listed your status as an independent student for 2018-2019.   
 
However, according to the federal definition the FAFSA information received indicates 
that you are a dependent student. 
 
We cannot evaluate your financial aid application until you correct your dependency 
status. This can be done on the FAFSA by providing PARENTAL information and their 
FSA ID. 
 
The Federal Student Aid Program Processing Center will reprocess your corrected 
application and will issue you a new Student Aid Report (SAR).  If you have any 
questions, contact the Federal Processor at 1-800-433-3243 or the Office of Financial 
Aid at 850-644-0539. 
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